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The following information and documents, as described below, shall become part of the University of 
California, Riverside Request for Offers (RFO) for the Health Outpatient Pavilion Project. 

 

1.  Refer to Paragraph 1.1 Request for Offers and Project Approval Schedule, revise as follows: 

1.1  Request for Offers and Project Approval Schedule   

The anticipated schedule of the RFO process is below.  The University may update and revise the 

schedule in its sole discretion.   

  
Anticipated RFO Milestones  
 

Activity  Schedule 

Release of RFO November 6, 2017 

Submit Questions November 6, 2017 to March 1, 2018 

Submit Alternative Technical Concepts*  November 6, 2017 to February 16, 2018 

Charrette #1 November 16 & 17, 2017** 

Addendum #1 

Addendum #2 

Charrette #2 

December 18, 2017 

January 18, 2018 

February 7, 2018 

Approval of Alternative Technical Concepts 
 

December 15 thru February 28, 2018 

Response Deadline   March 12, 2018 

Respondent Presentations   

     (Optional at discretion of Reviewing Committee.)   

Optional Clarification  

    (Discretion of Reviewing Committee) 

 March 19 -23, 2018 

 

April 2 – 6, 2018 

Selection of Preferred Offeror April 9 -16, 2018 
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2. Refer to 3.0 OFFER REQUIREMENTS, Page 16 last paragraph.  Modify the paragraph below as 

follows: 
   

Requests for Information 
  
Offerors may submit questions and Requests for Information (collectively “RFIs”) in writing via email to 
Evan Jansen at:  evan.jansen@ucr.edu. RFIs are requested by the date in the schedule above. Offerors 
are encouraged to submit RFIs as quickly as possible. The University will endeavor to answer RFIs in 
writing on a timely basis; however it is under no obligation to respond to all or any particular RFI. In no 
case will RFIs be accepted via telephone. 
 


